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Over the next few weeks we would like the children to take part in some bird spotting as part
of the annual Big Garden Birdwatch which is run by the RSPB.

This can be done in your garden, a local park or a walk through the countryside.
We have given your child a counting sheet which will help your child to record what they see.

We would like you to take a photograph of your child bird watching and upload it onto
tapestry and send their completed sheet back into school.

Completed sheets need to be returned the first day back after half term (24t Feb).

Thank you!




